
March 13, 2020 
 
Dear University of La Verne Community, 
 
There are no reports of any University of La Verne community member having contracted the novel 
coronavirus. Several members of the campus community have voluntarily self-quarantined due to travel 
history or other medical issues.  
 
Below are the latest updates related to novel coronavirus and the University of La Verne community. 
Additional information and resources are available at laverne.edu/coronavirus. A telephone hotline has 
also been established, and it can be reached at 909-448-1100. 
 
La Verne Athletics Suspends Spring Sports 
La Verne Athletics thanks everyone for their support and understanding as it takes measures to protect 
the health and safety of the campus community and student-athletes. (Read more) 
 
Additional Resources for Students 
Details on how to borrow equipment to participate in online classes, instructions for students living in 
the residence halls, guidance for student workers, and other information. (Read more) 
 
Faculty Resources for Moving Classes Online 
Details to assist faculty members as they transition classes from in-person instruction to online. (Read 
more) 
 
Campus Store offering Additional Accommodations 
The University of La Verne campus store will be offering additional services/extensions to help students 
as they conclude the winter term and prepare for spring term. (Read more)  
 
Dining Services to Remain Open, With Precautions 
Beginning upon return from spring break on March 23, The Spot Dining Hall and Barbara’s Place will be 
open normal hours. Some changes will be made to the serving style in The Spot including switching from 
self-service to served meals, using pre-wrapped cutlery, and using disposable plates and cups. (Read 
more) 
 
As a reminder, beginning on Monday, March 16, all classes are to be available online-only, and they will 
remain online-only through at least April 12. All campus events through April 12 are suspended, 
postponed, or moved online, including Grad Finale. Campus offices remain open. 
 
Please continue to follow guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention to protect 
yourself from the novel coronavirus. This continues to be a rapidly-evolving situation. Please monitor 
your campus email as well as the University of La Verne novel coronavirus website for the latest news 
and information. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Coronavirus Monitoring Committee 


